Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, January 23, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Immokalee One-Stop Career Center, 750 South 5th Street, Immokalee, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study for SR 29 from Oil Well Road to SR 82 in Collier County. As a part of the planning process and to encourage community participation, FDOT has invited non-governmental organizations, interested citizens, business owners, and property owners within the vicinity of the SR 29 project limits to serve on a Stakeholder Advisory Committee (SAC). The sixth SR 29 Stakeholders Advisory Committee (SAC) meeting will present updated information based on comments from last SAC meeting held in September 2013.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jennifer Dorning, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc., (239)337-1071, email: jdorning@cella.cc.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Dorning, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc., (239)337-1071, email: jdorning@cella.cc. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Gwen G. Pipkin, Environmental Administrator, at the Florida Department of Transportation, (863)519-2375, email: gwen.pipkin@dot.state.fl.us.
